
 

 

 
It is with a heavy heart that I have to 
inform you of the sudden passing of 
our incoming president John 
Simpson.  John leaves behind his 
loving family and countless friends 
and former colleagues who will miss 
him dearly. 

His impactful legacy extends across Rotary and numerous 
other community organizations,  where his leadership, 
inspiration and guidance touched countless lives. 
Rest in peace, John.  Your influence and generous spirit will 
be deeply missed. 
 

 
 

Yours in Rotary 

President Martin 
 


